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Year 4 Trip to Bosworth Battlefield 
Tuesday 12th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our history lessons regarding Roman Britain, we are planning a Year 4 school visit 
to Bosworth Battlefield Heritage Centre & Country Park, in Leicestershire on Tuesday 12th 
March 2024. 
 
Our fun trip will focus on Life in Roman Britain, and through role play and hands on learning 
cover Boudica (Life and rebellion as a Celt), life of a Roman soldier and Roman Archaeology. 
 
We will leave immediately after the register in the morning and will arrive back at school by 
3pm. Children will be expected to wear normal school uniform. Your child will also need to 
bring a packed lunch and drink bottle for the day. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, 
a packed lunch can be ordered from the school kitchen in advance, please contact the school 
office to request one.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16 per child. If your child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium/Free School Meals, the reduced cost will be £8. 
 
To confirm you would like your child to go on the trip and to make a payment please visit our 
online payment and booking platform – ParentPay. For those parents who have NOT activated 
their ParentPay account, an activation letter will been sent home with your child’s log in 
details.  
 
We will require consent/ payment by Friday 9th February 2024. Please note if insufficient 
contributions are received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Year 4 Teachers  
 
 
 

 

 


